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Fuller, Kim; Anderson, Alan

AR0033766_Paragould's 2011 Annual Pretreatment Report Reply 20110322

Your annual Pretreatment Report was received on 3/11/11, reviewed, deemed complete and compliant with the
National Pretreatment Requirements in 40 CFR 403.12(i) and your NPDES permit requirements. No further actions are

necessary at this time.

Kudos go out to you and your industries for achieving 100% compliance throughout your last Pretreatment Year.

Your influent and effluent analyses show you are well within your technically calculated Maximum Allowable Headworks
Loadings and Water Quality “Levels Not to Exceed”.

Thank you for your timely report.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator

501.682.0625
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